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Impacts What differences can I expect?

Who:

What:

When:

Send Questions to: luma@sco.idaho.gov

Receive and Inspect Goods or Services: What’s Changing?

• Receivers
• Inventory Managers
• Logistics Supervisors

• IPRO and will be replaced 
by Luma.

• Any other agency 3rd party 
systems or spreadsheets 
used to track inventory will 
also be replaced.

The Procurement module will go 
live on July 1, 2021. 

Locations
Agencies can designate locations 
where goods or services will be        
accepted in Luma and then track all 
items in their inventory using sub-

inventory locations. 

Item Management
Luma users will have 
greater visibility of item locations 
which helps to improve purchasing 
models and strategic sources of 
goods and services. Long term, 
this can contribute to the reduction 
of costs.

Quality Assurance
Receivers will have the ability to  
inspect items for quality before              
accepting them into inventory. This 
will allow for quality assurance in all 
items received, reducing the hassle of 
returning inadequate items when they 

are discovered later. 

Receipt Holds
Receivers will be able to put a receipt 
on hold in Luma until an inspection 
of a good is completed, preventing 
duplicate or early payments. This 
new functionality will provide clear 
communications and tracking for 

receivers.

Lot Numbers
Logistic Supervisors will have 
the ability to verify items are the 
correct and expected items when 
received using lot numbers. 

Item Returns
Buyers will have the ability to 
process items in Luma to show that 
they are being returned and see 
comments regarding the return. 

Luma is a statewide modernization effort that will combine Budget, Finance, Procurement, 
Human Resources, and Payroll functionality into one Enterprise Resource System (ERP). 
This modernization effort will transform the way the State of Idaho does business, improve 
transparency, and provide a core foundation for the future.




